
From: )anet Yellen  
To: ka Trump's ' House Email Address Withheld Under (b)(6) 

Subject: RE: Thank You 
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2017 11:00:00 AM 

PERSONAL/NONWORK // EXTERNAL 

Dear Ivanka, 

Thanks so much for your lovely note. I too enjoyed breakfast and I very much enjoyed the chance to 

meet you. (b)(5) 

Best, 

Janet 

From: Ivanka Trump's White House Email Address Withheld Under (b)(6) 

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 10:26 AM 

To: Janet Yellen 

Subject: Thank You 

Dear Chair Yellen, 

Thank you for the lovely breakfast on Monday. It was great to see you and visit the Federal Reserve. 

I enjoyed our conversation and appreciate your insights. I look forward to continuing our 

conversation in the months to come. 

Best, 

Ivanka 



From: Michelle Smith 
To: Baitel, Rachael EOP/WHO 
Subject: Follow-up to breakfast meeting 
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:05:00 PM 
Attachments: Credit access for women business owners and entreoreneurs.odf 

PUBLIC/OFFICIAL RELEASE // EXTERNAL 

Hi Rachael, 

PrrIMIE 
• 

Please let me know if we can be of any further assistance. 

Regards, 

Michelle 

From: Baitel, Rachael EOP/WHO (b) (6)  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 8:02 AM 

To: Michelle Smith 

Subject: RE: Monday's breakfast meeting 

Wonderful! Thank you, Michelle. 

From: Michelle Smith [mailto:michelle.a.smithPfrb.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 7:22 AM 

To: Baitel, Rachael EOP/WHO(b) (6) Pwho.eop.gov> 

Subject: Re: Monday's breakfast meeting 

Thanks Rachael. Greeting Ms. Trump will be Chair Yellen and one of the agents from our 

security detail. 

From: Baitel, Rachael EOP/WHO 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 7:04 AM 
To: Michelle Smith 
Subject: Re: Monday's breakfast meeting 
Hi Michelle, 
That's correct. This remains a private one on one breakfast meeting. 
Who will be there to greet Ivanka today? 
Thanks for confirming. 
Best, 
Rachael 

Rachael Baitel 
Tel: (b) (6) 

On Jul 17, 2017, at 12:27 AM, Michelle Smith <inichelle.a.smith@frb.gov> wrote: 

Hi Rachael, 
I'm Michelle Smith and I'm chief of staff to Fed Chair Yellen. Pleased to meet 
you by email. I'm reaching out to confirm that the plan continues to be that this is 

@who.eop.gov] 



a private meeting and we won't be issuing any statements, tweets, pictures, etc. 
We do not plan any media or public engagement. Thanks so much for confirming 
when you can. Please let me know if I can be of any help on Monday. 
With warm regards, 
Michelle Smith 
Michelle Andrews Smith 
Chief of Staff 
Federal Reserve Board 
Direct: 202-452-3799 
Cell: 
Michelle.a.smith@frb.gov  

The 9-page attachment has been withheld pursuant to exemption (b)(5) 



From: Baitel. Rachael EOP/WHO  
To: Michelle Smith 
Subject: RE: Follow-up to breakfast meeting 
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 7:21:23 PM 

Hi Michelle, 

This is incredibly helpful. Thanks for sharing! I will make sure Ivanka sees this. 

Best, 

Rachael 

From: Michelle Smith [mailto:michelle.a.smith@frb.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:06 PM 

To: Baitel, Rachael EOP/WHO 
Subject: Follow-tin to hreAkfAst 

Duplicate email already captured above. 
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